
 
 

Project Lead the Way  
Grant Meeting  

 
When:       February 23, 2015 
Where:      CESA 6  

         2300 Hwy 44 Oshkosh WI 54904  
Time:          9:00-Noon 
Fee:             No cost to participate  

 
Project Lead the Way (PLTW) is pleased to announce new grant funding available to schools made possible 
by support from the Bemis Corporation.  Schools that are interested in learning more about the grant 
process and implementation should plan to attend.  The grant is intended to assist schools that are 
interested in implementing one of the following Project Lead The Way programs at the during the 2015-
2016 school year.   

 PLTW Engineering  

 PLTW Computer Science 

 PLTW Gateway (Middle School)  

 PLTW Launch (Elementary) 
 

During this meeting participants will gain specific insight into the competitive grant application and 
completion process.  Greg Quam, Director of School Engagement for Wisconsin will be available to answer 
questions regarding program requirements and strategies for developing a K-12 STEM vision for schools.   

 
Online registration is available at: 

http://login.myquickreg.com/event/event.cfm?eventid=11824 
 

For additional information, contact:  
Tania Kilpatrick  
CESA 6 
Career and Technical Education Coordinator  
tkilpatrick@cesa6.org 
920-236-0531 
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